RAITS! - 27-29 NOVEMBER 2008

Congratulations to all those
involved with our panto last year.
It was a great success 1n all
categories; artistically, financially
and emotionally as the whole
company had tremendous fun!

The new venue of Peterborough
High School was a popular

choice with performers and
audiences and we  should
have no hesitation In going

there again for the right show.

MRS BAGS 315ST MARCH TO
3RD APRIL

Chive Read’s new play - Mrs
Bags - is going extremely well in
rehearsal. The cast, led by
Sue Read as the mysterious
Mrs Bags, are thoroughly
enjoying the challenge of
creating the characters for
the first time 1n this feel-
good comedy for our times.
Nick Lamb makes a welcome
return playing the street-
wise Darren. Nick first
appeared as an innocent youth
in  Oliver six years’ ago.
Anneka Neivalds (our lovely
principal girl from Rats) plays
a spoilt brat (a role which
we know must come hard to
Her). Pippa Woodward 1s the
thrusting young reporter and
Brian Havers plays her cynical
boss.

Revellers Ra%1

Tickets are going well, especially
for the Friday night, and we are
confident of another very good
evening. Well let’s face it - £15
IS extremely good value for a
play and a two course meal! We
are again appearing at P’boro
Indoor Bowls Club - a very good
venue for Supper Theatre.
For those of you who have not
vet booked, tickets can be
obtained from Sue on 01733
560449 or Sylvia on 01733 755176

AGM -7 30 p.m. - MAY 151H

Make sure you turn up for the AGM
at St. John’s Hall, Mayors Walk on
Thursday 15th May at 7.30 p.m.

THE PETERBOROUGH END
OF THE PIER SHOW
23RD TO 261TH SEPTEMBER

Yes folks - another first for the
Revellers. We are going to do

an End of the Pier Show In
Peterborough!

This will comprise songs, dances,
& sketches covering each decade
from 1900 to now. This will
give an opportunity for everyone
to take part and show their talent.
A chance too to select all
the best bits from musicals!

We will again be at The Indoor
Bowls Club and the evening will
be complete with fish ‘n’ chip
supper, bunting, sticks of rock
squawking seagull sound effects
and anything else we can
think of to create a seaside
atmosphere.

arch 2009

Clive & Sue Read will co-direct
and they are already busily
putting together an exciting
programme of all your favourites
from down the years.

Rehearsals will commence on
Thursday 16th April 7.30 p.m. at
St. John’s.  See you there!

DROP IN

As reported in the last News
Letter, Brian Havers has
penned his first comedy
and it’s a  winner!!!!
This will be presented
in February 2010 as a
supper theatre production.
(dates to be advised shortly).

Brian Havers

Brian has been a stalwart
member of Revellers for
many years and Chairman
and author, Clive Read, 1is
delighted to welcome another
writer to Revellers’ ranks.

Brian’s play is a comedy
about a Drop In Centre
under threat of closure.
It has some excellent
characters (5 female and
S male) complete with
some very funny dialogue.
Clive Read will direct.






